
January 29, 2023 Meeting 
 
Arlene called the meeting to order at 2:15 PM 
 
Bob Sabino led the pledge of allegiance 
 
Arlene started her part of the meeting being Pat was coming later 
 
Arlene thanked Charlie and Isabelle for hosting 
 
Arlene mentioned the January/February birthdays and anniversaries 
 
Arlene went over the get well list, Arlene stated that Don Dobres had double bypass surgery, 
Maryann had a heart attack and a stroke, Walter is doing better, Joan McMillan was diagnosed with 
pancreatic cancer, Paul and Pauline have covid.  We wish them all well. 
 
November minutes were waived 
 
Sunshine report, Lucille stated she hasn’t sent any cards out 
 
CTCI, Donna stated she sent a letter to Brian about the mid-west convention 
 
Newsletter, Paul Schroll was absent due to covid 
 
Membership, Paul Adamoff stated that 2 people are interested 
 
Web page/face book, Pat was absent 
 
Arlene spoke about the picnic, Joyce volunteered to help, picnic is on August 13. 
 
Arlene took a vote on the Christmas party to see if we wanted to keep it at Al-Di-La, vote was yes, A 
vote was also taken on keeping the band, vote was yes.  The party will be on 12/9 
 
Lucille stated the sweetheart brunch will be on 2/12 at McLoone’s Boathouse 
 
Toni stated that Harold’s will be on April 16 
 
Spring Cruise, Sue asked if we would like to cruise to Lake Hopatcong and then go on the Lake 
Cruise 
 
Car show on 5/6 to 5/8 in Ocean City MD was mentioned also mentioned was a car show in Myrtle 
Beach over St Paddy’s day weekend 
 
Pat came in at 2:55 PM 
 
Pat thanked everyone for coming 
 
Pat spoke about roster 
 
50/50 in the amount of $50 was won by Pat. 
 
Meeting ended at 3:05 PM 


